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Progress 
Update

- The final list of RCA Awardees was circulated to NRs for their 
consideration on 15 August 2022

- The design of the Award plague has been decided by the 
committee at the 3rd meeting.

- The wording on the plague were circulated to the committee for 
their vote. The committee were asked to submit their preferable 
choice by the 24 August 2022.

- The Award plagues are produced and now being shipped to 
Vienna.







Future action 

 THA will reconfirm with the NRs if the Awardees will receive the 
Awards by themselves at the Awards ceremony. 

 THA will work closely with RCARO and VIE regarding the script of 
the Awards ceremony, and the summary of the contributions of 
the Awardees.

 THA would like to propose that the Award inviters be the 
representatives from THA, VIE, AUL, MAL and RCARO 


